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Important May Dates 

  May 1st  Spirit Wear Day 
  May 6th  Staff Appreciation Breakfast 
  May 9 & 10  “Mother’s Day Teas” 
  May 14th  Teacher Appreciation Lunch  
      (provided by School Board) 
  May 16th  Spirit Wear Day 
  May 17th  T.R. Bus Visits (4 yr olds) 
  May 22nd  School Field Day and Food Truck Picnic 
  May 23 & 24 Wear Red, White, and Blue Days 
  May 27th  Memorial Day School Closed  
      (No Childcare) 
  May 31st  Spirit Wear Day 

With only a few weeks left, the school year will 

be over before we know it!  In the meantime, we have some fun ac-

tivities and surprises to look forward to in the upcoming weeks! 

Mothers’ Day Teas 
 

On Thursday, May 9th and Friday, May 10th, we will be hosting a special event for 
all of our moms.  We have sent home invitations and asked that everyone RSVP by 
letting the teacher know or sending the school an email. Please be sure you have 
RSVP’d so we know how many to prepare for.  Each class has a specific time desig-
nated for you to be in the rooms.  (We will NOT be able to wait for anyone arriving 
late, so please be on time!) 

Thursday’s Tea Schedule 

Mrs. Archdeacon     9:30 – 9:50 

Mrs. Jarzyna/Palmer     10:00 – 10:20 

Mrs. Stecher     10:30 – 10:50 

Mrs. Madera     11:00 – 11:20 

Friday’s Tea Schedule 

Mrs. Madera     9:30 – 9:50 

Mrs. Murray     10:00 – 10:20 

Mrs. Jarzyna/Palmer     10:30 – 10:50 

Mrs. Stecher     11:00 – 11:20 

Mrs. Archdeacon     11:30 – 11:50 

Moms don’t need to bring anything except your smiles! 



FROM THE OFFICE OF MRS. KANE 
 

Thank You, Thank You, and Thank You…. 

Teacher Appreciation Week is the first full week in May 
and I would like to take this opportunity to 

acknowledge the wonderful staff that we have here at 
Holy Cross Christian Nursery School.  It certainly is a 

team effort around here! Thank you, ladies, for fostering a love for 
learning, nurturing empathy and, in the process, educating chil-
dren’s hearts.  Thank you for having the safety and well-being of 
our students on your minds daily and for getting children excited 

about going to school! 

Summer Camp Program 

Don’t forget to turn in your registration form for Sum-

mer Camp.  You can attend just one week or all four.  

Come and have some fun with us this summer!   

The caterpillars are here! 
 

Each classroom now has a cup containing five caterpillars that we will be 
watching as they grow.  The caterpillars will form a chrysalis, and then 

transform into butterflies.  Once we have our butterflies, we will go out-
side and set them free sometime in May. 

    School Wide outdoor games and picnic on  
Wednesday, May 22nd 

AND the Fork in the Road Food Truck will be offering 
lunch for all who wish to purchase. 

Students can select either a hot dog, grilled cheese, or 
chicken tender lunch – with or without fries and drink for 

a nominal fee.  Details and order forms will go home  
beginning Monday, May 6th.  The teachers will be collect-

ing the money and tallying the orders for their class. 

Tuesday June 4th ~ Graduation for Mrs. Murray’s Class 9:30 a.m. 

Wednesday June 5th ~ Graduation for Mrs. Stecher’s Class 9:30 a.m. 


